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Dear Mr. Chambers:

On August 6, 2015,

the Department of Justice received an undated note from you handwritten

5 letter sent to you in response to previous correspondence with our office.
Included with your note were 23 pages containing allegations similar to your prior submittal.

Thank you for writing again to the Department of Justice (DOJ). However, while I can
appreciate your reiterated concerns, DOJ remains

unable to assist you with this matter. As I explained
previously, DOJ may only exercise jurisdiction in criminal matters and issues of statewide concern.

Once again, I encourage you to contact your local police department if you should need
immediate assistance with any cr

imes being committed against you, or to discuss any alleged crimes
where you feel you are a victim, as they have the authority to investigate such allegations.

As I explained in my previous letter, there are also some alternative resources available to you,

and you may wish to contact them. Again, those alternatives would include reporting your concerns to

the Housing Authority of the city of Milwaukee (HACM) or applying to obtain a harassment
restraining order (Milwaukee County Courthouse, Reom 71 D). '

Sincerely,
Tina R<Virgil, Director

- Field'Operations Bureau
Division of Criminal Investigation

TRV:kas

Division of Crimina l[m- '. tion
David S. Matthews, Administrator




